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Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

As you are aware one of the important skills your child is developing in school is effective early reading 

skills, resulting in them having a life-long love of reading. In light of the high importance the Curriculum 

places on children being fluent readers, we would like to invite you to attend an information session to 

help your child with their phonics to develop their reading. There will be a Reading and Phonics Meeting 

on Friday 23rd February at 9.00am and 2pm, for all Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 parents. This 

will be an opportunity for us to talk to you about; 

  
• The St John’s Way of teaching reading  
• What Phonics is and how we teach it 
• How you can help at home  
• Resources we use and how you can use it at home  

  

There will also be opportunities for you to ask questions.  

  

It is important that you attend this meeting, where possible, however if you are unable to attend, please 

let us know and we can provide handouts.  

 

  

  

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Miss Weston  

EYFS Lead 
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